Laahl Chrls

From: Quandt, Jeff

Sant: Thuraday, January 06, 2005 1:12 PM
To: 'keith.achulz & gm.com'

Ce: Lash, Chris

Subject: RE: EAD4-026 / GMSES57A. IR Due Date
Keith,

Your redquast for an extensicn to respond to EAQ4-026 1m granted.
The new dum date ia March 4, 2005.

Sincaraly,
Jeffrey L. (Quandt
Chief, Vehicle Control Divisicn

----- Original Msppage----- .

From: keith.schultzégm.com [mailto:keith.schultz@gm.comn]
Sent: Wadnepday, Jarmuary 05, 2005 4;24 P

To: Quandt, Jeff :

Ce: wayne. kauf fmandam. com

Subject: EA4-D26 / GMG6S7A IR Due Date

JeEE,

This letter i& a follow-up to our telephone conversatiom cn Janmiary 5,
2005, regarding the due date for the subject Information Recriest {IR)
investigation, )

The original due date for thim investigation was February 11, 2005. &M ia
requesating a due date extension te allow tima to complete two other NHTEA

IRs. Fer our conversation, we agreed the new due date will be March 4,
2005,

Pleane faal frme to contect me if you have any gueamtlons.

Sincerely,

Felth 8. Schultz
Senior Manager - GM Product Investigations




